Covid 19 Precaution When Visiting Saving Grace

We are ask that if you are not feeling well, or have any symptoms of respiratory illness, or have
traveled outside the US in the past 14 days, that you do not visit Saving Grace.

As stewards of public health, we would like to do everything possible to limit the spread of
disease. We are advising that you follow strict hand washing protocols as outlined by the CDC
while visiting.

Please wash your hands and follow these five steps every time:

1. Wet your hands with clean, running water (warm or cold), turn off the tap, and apply soap.

2. Lather your hands by rubbing them together with the soap. Lather the backs of your hands,
between your fingers, and under your nails.

3. Scrub your hands for at least 20 seconds. Need a timer? Hum the “Happy Birthday” song from
beginning to end twice.

4. Rinse your hands well under clean, running water.

5. Dry your hands using a clean towel or air dry them.

For information regarding Carona Virus and pets, please see the AVMA website for questions
that you may have about your pet’s safety. Here is the
link https://www.avma.org/sites/default/files/2020-03/covid-19-fag-pet-owners.pdf

Thank you for your cooperation and keeping our community healthy!
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